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Caught In The Net 
Lockerbie Drama Club’s next production will be “Caught In 

The Net” by Ray Cooney. This farce is the sequel to the hit 

comedy, “Run For Your Wife” and features taxi driver John 

Smith with his two wives and children. It also features his 

long-suffering friend and lodger, Stanley along with his 

doddery old Dad. #

When it was first performed in 2001 London Theatre Guide 

said, “I’m sure Cooney’s new comedy is going to be another 

smash it. It deserves to be!”#

The play requires one set to serve for two houses, with action 

taking place in both houses simultaneously on the same set. 

This has kept the cast on their toes during rehearsals but 

makes for a very funny show.#

The play will run from 28th April to 2nd May and tickets will 

be available from the Cumberland Building Society. from the 

14th April. Telephone bookings can be made at: 01576 202777 

or 01576 202257. Tickets are £7 (full price) and £5 (children 

and Associate Members). On the first night 2 tickets cost £12#

Associate Members

Now On The Net 

The Drama Club’s website has 
recently been revamped at 
www.lockerbiedramaclub.net  
and it includes pictures from 
some of our recent 
productions 

The Drama Club can also be 
found on Facebook and on 
Twitter (@LockerbieDrama) 

We were also recently visited 
by Bill Jardine of Annandale TV 
(www.annandale.tv) who did 
some filming which we hope 
will appear on the site in the 
run-up to our next show. 

!
Visiting Groups 

The Isosceles Theatre Group 
will be paying us a return visit 
on 4th June. You may 
remember “On Our Way to 
Lisbon” last year. 

By way of contrast there will be 
an evening of oriental dance in 
the theatre on the 21st May in 
association with the Arts 
Festival.  

Further events are being 
firmed up for August and 
September 
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